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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

*  Knights of Columbus and its partners, Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors and Knights of 
Columbus Charitable Fund, are entities that each provide separate and distinct products and 
services. Financial retirement planning, life and disability income insurance, and personal 
philanthropy entail certain risks. Learn more at kofc.org/liveyourfaith
1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Are your finances  
aligned with your faith?
Contact me today  
to learn more.

Thomas Spinelli
Your faith-based advisor and
resource for financial retirement
planning, life and disability income
insurance and charitable giving.

352-895-8586
Thomas.Spinelli@kofc.org
The Spinelli Agency
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3207
 Father William Burns x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

June 22, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJUUNNEE  2222,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  MMOOSSTT  HHOOLLYY  BBOODDYY  AANNDD  BBLLOOOODD  OOFF  CCHHRRIISSTT  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
In today’s Gospel, the disciples suggest that Jesus disperse the crowd so that they might individually seek 
food and lodging. The miracle of the feeding of the five thousand is Jesus’ powerful reminder that when 

we share our gifts in His name there is always more than enough! 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
JJUUNNEE  2222,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  MMOOSSTT  HHOOLLYY  BBOODDYY  AANNDD  BBLLOOOODD  OOFF  CCHHRRIISSTT  

SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CCaarrooll  BBllaacckkssttoocckk  

The parish (and adorers) want to 
thank Carol for using so much of her 

time and talent organizing and                
making sure that Jesus is never alone 

in our Adoration Chapel! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
From the rich Eucharistic themes to be drawn from today’s second reading, one stewardship 
theme stands out: The Eucharist is Christ’s gift to us. Good stewards are grateful for this gift and 
realize that no matter their station in life, they are welcome to come to the table and receive the 
body and blood of Christ. If Jesus could break bread with his betrayer, Judas, his denier, Peter, and 
the other ten who deserted him, then he will welcome us. Do we truly appreciate what a                   
tremendous gift it is to approach the Lord’s table? Do we realize that the Holy Spirit means to 
transform us by the gift of Christ’s body and blood? 

Today we observe the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. This beautiful feast celebrates the 
gift of the Eucharist, which the Catechism of the Catholic Church teaches is the source and summit of our 
Christian faith. “For in the blessed Eucharist is contained the whole spiritual good of the Church, namely Christ 
Himself” (CCC paragraph 1324).  
 
The very word, Eucharist, means “thanksgiving” or “gratitude” and so this feast is especially meaningful to all 
of us who are striving to live as grateful stewards of all God’s blessings to us. Surely the Eucharist is the  
greatest of all blessings because it is not only from God, it is God —   the Body, Blood, Soul, and Divinity of 
our Lord, Jesus Christ. 
 
Today’s second reading from St. Paul’s letter to the Corinthians reminds us of the depths of love our Lord has 
shown us in the gift of the Eucharist, recalling Christ’s words at the very first Eucharistic celebration. “The Lord 
Jesus… took bread, and, after he had given thanks, broke it and said, ‘This is my body that is for you.’” In that 
moment, and at every celebration of the Mass thereafter, Jesus gives us His 
very self in an act of complete humility and perfect love. How can we                     
possibly show our gratitude for such a sublime gift?  
 
We can receive the gift of the Eucharist with the greatest possible reverence 
and love. And, following our Lord’s example, we can give ourselves                       
generously to others in the week ahead. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Bobby & Yolanda Maron 

Clay, Sarah & Michael Shanks 

Luis, Adriana, Maria & Bernardila Strauch 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

 

Facilities Calendars 
It’s that time of year again to submit your  calendar  
request for meeting locations. All ministries and    
organizations need to submit a calendar for July—
December 2025 indicating the name of the ministry, 
the facility requested, starting and ending times and 
name and phone number of the contact person                      
making the request. Calendars will be available in 
the church office. Please return the completed                      
calendars to the church office, attention Melinda 
Gunn. 

Meet Our New Seminarian 

Hello, I am César Colón, 
a seminarian for the                     
Diocese of Orlando                  
assigned to Blessed                  
Trinity over the                      
summer. I was born in 
Puerto Rico, and moved 
to Orlando when I was 
11. I just finished my 
first year of seminary, 
and am excited to get to 
know and serve this 
community! One thing that the Lord has put in my 
heart over this year has been to focus on how I 
can serve Him and be faithful to Him right now, in 
the present moment. Our life is like a string of 
present moments, and if we can fill those present 
moments with love for the Lord and for our      
brothers and sisters, we’ll end up with a beautiful 
chain full of grace to offer up to Him (through the 
hands of our Blessed Mother) at the end of our 
journey. I look forward to meeting you all, to  
learning from you, and to serving with and for 
you! God bless you! 

God is Good—All the Time 

My 60th Anniversary as a priest blew me 
away. I had, in my head, a plan to quietly 
celebrate the occasion. God had blessed me 
all these years with reasonably good health, 
a joyous and fruit filled faith journey, a                      
journey with countless God moments, and a 
meaningful day, every day. I deeply know I 
owe God a whole lot of thanks. That is never 
ending. Here at Blessed Trinity, I cannot 
even get my head around the multitude of 
individuals, groups, ministries, etc. that have 
made big sacrifices and gone out of their 
way to thank me. To thank me for a life that 
is not really a sacrifice in the first place.  

I would love to thank each one of you in  
person. I would have to take a year off to get 
that done. Since time was short, I only had 
time to open and read all your great                         
uplifting messages and direct your donations 
to our sister parish mission fund.  

It was inspiring to see all of you at Mass. I 
know it is vacation time so many could not 
be present. It was uplifting to see the hall 
full of excited people. The half hour “show” 
put on by Colleen and her gang was most 
enjoyable and obviously a big labor of love. 

Thanks. Thanks. Thanks to all of you. 

God bless. 

Father Pat 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  
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JJuunnee    2211  //  2222::    In memory of Rudy Blanchette                
  With love from Madeleine,             
             Denise, Shawn, Irene and Scott  

JJuunnee    2288  //  2299::  In memory of Lillian Wright                 
             from Jane Hurley 

 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more information on               
placing flowers on the altar.   

 

 

 

Sunday, June 22nd—After the Life Teen Mass, head 
on over to the Blessed Trinity soccer field where we 
will have dinner, and a night of fun water games. 
Dress appropriately, prepare to get soaked, and 
bring water guns if you have them. You won’t want 
to miss WATER WARS! 

Sunday, June 29th— Life Teen is going to the 
Steubenville Orlando Conference, and there will not 
be any Life Night after the Life Teen Mass on Sunday. 
Please pray for our students and adults who are 
hopefully experiencing the light of Jesus Christ in 
new ways! 

Pope Quote 
  
    Pope Paul VI addressed the 1st International                   
Conference on the Charismatic Renewal in 1975.  In 
closing, he said: 
 
   “Have we forgotten the Holy Spirit? Certainly not! 
We want him, we honor him, and we love him. And 
you with your devotion, your fervor, your wish to 
live in the Spirit: this should be. It ought to                        
rejuvenate the world, give it back a  spirituality, a 
soul, a religious thought; it ought to reopen the 
world’s closed lips to prayer and open its mouth to 
song, to joy, to hymns, and to witnessing. It will be 
very fortunate for our time and for our brothers that 
there should be a whole generation - your generation 
of young people - who shout out to the world the  
glory and greatness of the God of Pentecost.” 
    
   Visit BT’s charismatic prayer group every                    
Thursday, 7-8:30pm in the Adult Day Care. Find                
rejuvenation & joy!  For info: Richard@ 352-342-
2982 or Katy@352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains Of Living Water Prayer Group 

Bereavement Reception Needs  
Our bereavement                  
freezer is very low on                    
desserts once again. 

We are asking for bundt 
cakes, cookies,               
brownies, etc., they can 
be either homemade or 
store bought. Please wrap well and bring them 
to the church office. 

Thank you so much for helping with this                  
wonderful ministry.  

Peter’s Pence 
Next week we will take up the Peter’s Pence                          
Collection to support the Universal Church and 
the work of the Holy See, including the                         
charitable works of Pope Francis. These works 
benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins 
of society, including victims of war, oppression, 
and disasters. Please be generous. For more               
information, visit                           
www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html 

Hospitality at Mass: A Key to                                
Good Stewardship 

For many individuals and families alike, summer 
means travel. And summer travel may mean new 
visitors to our parish for weekend liturgies. How 
we greet and provide hospitality for our guests 
says a lot about our practice of good stewardship. 

Providing hospitality to strangers is a hallmark of 
Christian stewardship. In the Gospel of Matthew 
good stewards were commended for their                        
hospitality: “I was a stranger and you welcomed 
me” (Matt. 25:35). Saint Benedict directed his               
followers to receive guests and travelers as if they 
were Christ. Extending hospitality is especially  
important when it comes to welcoming visitors 
who may be attending Mass at our parish for the 
first time. 

There is a lot of anecdotal evidence suggesting 
that the ability of a first-time visitor to have a 
meaningful experience of Christ in the liturgy is 
directly impacted by the warmth of the welcome 
extended by the local worshipping community. 
When people say hello, the worship experience is 
enhanced. A warm welcome is part of                             
evangelization, work necessary in a church’s                   
mission to help people discover or renew their 
faith in Christ.  

How do we treat the unknown person who walks 
by us in church, or who sits next to us at Mass? Do 
we ignore them? Talk around them? Look at them 
and say nothing? Do we take the initiative to greet 
them, smile, extend a warm handshake? 

Remember, we are Christ’s ambassadors (2                     
Corinthians 5:20). Our actions and reactions                   
toward visitors at Mass communicate who we are 
and who we represent. Let us take time to                    
welcome visitors to our parish this summer.                
Welcoming gestures, however small, will not only 
have a positive impact on visitors, they will make 
us more hospitable ambassadors of Christ.  

AAlllliiaannccee  ooff  tthhee  HHoollyy  FFaammiillyy  IInntteerrnnaattiioonnaall  

  

would like to invite you to join us in the                           
celebration 

 of the holy mass on the  
SOLEMNITY OF THE  

MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS 
June 27, 2025 Friday 5:30pm  

BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

Confession and Rosary starts after the mass 

GIFT SHOP NEWS 
The Gift Shop will be closed for the month of 

July for inventory. 

Please stop by before then to pick up your July 
Magnificat and the July/August Word Among Us 

We will be open again the first weekend of              
August. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

AAccttss  1122::11--1111  

TTmm  44::66--88,,  1177--1188

MMtt  1166::1133--1199  
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like more information on               
placing flowers on the altar.   
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Sunday, June 29th— Life Teen is going to the 
Steubenville Orlando Conference, and there will not 
be any Life Night after the Life Teen Mass on Sunday. 
Please pray for our students and adults who are 
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mission to help people discover or renew their 
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How do we treat the unknown person who walks 
by us in church, or who sits next to us at Mass? Do 
we ignore them? Talk around them? Look at them 
and say nothing? Do we take the initiative to greet 
them, smile, extend a warm handshake? 

Remember, we are Christ’s ambassadors (2                     
Corinthians 5:20). Our actions and reactions                   
toward visitors at Mass communicate who we are 
and who we represent. Let us take time to                    
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Welcoming gestures, however small, will not only 
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Monday, June 23 7:10am      Michelle Smith † 
   5:30pm      PW & Mae Raftis (L) 

 

Tuesday, June 24 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Robert Hauck  †     

   

Wed, June 25  7:10am      William Keiper  †                                  
   5:30pm      Robert Durocher  †  

 

Thursday, June 26 7:10am       John Marren  †                         
   5:30pm       Homer Rothfusz † 

  

Friday, June 27 7:10am      Allan Goodwin †                        
   5:30pm      William Grogan † 

 

Saturday, June 28 8:00am      Thomas Burns  †                  
   4:00pm      Rina Gomar †                  
   6:00pm      Fr. Dominic                    
           Vitaliano (L)  

 Sunday, June 29 7:10am      Brotherhood of                     
          St. Monica  
   8:45am     Nicole Theresa &  
                      Christina Lipari † 
   11:00am   Marcia Favreau † 
   1:00pm     Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm     Gerald Bamberg  † 

 

Please pray for all those who have recently passed away.  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

DDeell  ZZoottttoo  CCoonnccrreettee                                               
352.640.2903 

 

DDrraakkee  CCoonnssttrruuccttiioonn  SSeerrvviiccee                                                                                                              
Holland Drake                                                        
352.867.8101                                      

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Wednesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am      

Fridays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm                                
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed  Sacrament in holy hours 
of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJuunnee  1155,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            379      $  19,663.17       Year to date collection:  $ 3,975,175.06             
Electronic Offering Total:      400              $  33,174.75 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  1,411.00                   Year to date budget:       $ 4,122,909.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   0.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($147,733.94)                                     
Non Sunday:             103               $   11,543.04                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   65,791.96        Father’s Day: $2,547.00                                                                             
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($18,349.04)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  
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READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

 
 
 

Ocala Young Adult Catholics                  
Meeting                                                        

Wednesday, June 25 @ 6:00pm                   
Carrabba’s Italian Grill 

 
 
 

Ocala Young Adult Catholics Fun 
Day                                                                  

Saturday, June 28                          
Busch Gardens Amusement Park            

Contact: Shelby Kearns 361.449.6896 
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Religious Education—                                                

Paul Miller 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Children’s Ministry                                                    
Ana Vanegas    352.629.8092                              
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org                                                     
 
EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry                                                                                 
Tim & Becky Westgate     352.454.4378                                        
ocalaedge@gmail.com 
 
Legion Of Mary                                                                           
Donna Palagano       407.547.7632                                      
Canarychick@gmail.com 
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